
EASTERN KANSAS TOUR RIDERS CHAPTER B 

 

 

11/11/20  There were only a few people at the meeting and there really wasn’t 

much to discuss due to COVID limiting much of what we have tried to do this 

year. There is nothing planned for the rest of this year. With the COVID numbers 

rising we have not planned a New Years’s ride. However, if the numbers go down 

or stabilize and you are interested in setting up a New Year’s Day ride let John 

English or Bev know so they can send out a note (or send a note yourself).  

Otherwise the next time we will meet will be January 13 at our 1st meeting of 

2021. 

Have a great holiday season, Stay Safe. 

 

Respectfully submitted Madame Secretary : Patti Kelsey 

 


